
Katherine Redmond, DO, a physician 
specializing in Pediatrics & Pediatric Sports 
Medicine, has been welcomed to the medical 
staff at Southern Ohio Medical Center.

Dr. Redmond received her Medical Degree 
at the Lincoln Memorial University - DeBusk 
College of Osteopathic Medicine in Harrogate, 
TN. She completed a Residency in Pediatrics and 
a Fellowship in Sports Medicine at Marshall 
University School of Medicine in Huntington, WV.

Katherine Redmond, DO will be providing 
Pediatric services at the following locations: 

Katherine
Redmond, DO
pediatrics and 
pediatric sports medicine

Visit us on the web 
at www.somc.org

SOMC Vanceburg 
Family Health Center
246 Commonwealth Rd.
Vanceburg, KY 41179
606-796-0010

SOMC West Union 
Family Health Center
90 C.I.C. Blvd 
West Union, OH 45693
937-544-8989


